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Second round of resident tests find zero COVID-19 cases at Mercy Living Center 
 
TUPPER LAKE – No new cases of COVID-19 were identified at Mercy Living Center over the weekend, as all 57 
resident tests conducted Friday came back negative. 

The tests follow the identification of a COVID-19-positive employee at the skilled nursing facility on Monday, 
Aug. 31. All residents were tested that same day and again last Friday, in keeping with New York State 
Department of Health guidance. There were no positive residents in either round of tests, and no residents 
are displaying any symptoms at this time. 

“We were very pleased to learn over the weekend that all Mercy Living Center residents again tested negative,” 
said Dave Mader, Adirondack Health’s chief nursing officer. “These latest results are a testament to our staff’s 
good judgment and adherence to personal protective equipment and infection control protocols. As good as 
the news is, however, we cannot and will not let our collective guard down.” 

Mercy Living Center employees are tested for COVID-19 weekly, and the facility will remain closed to all in-
person visitors indefinitely. 

To learn more, visit adirondackhealth.org/coronavirus. General questions about COVID-19 should be directed 
to the New York State Department of Health COVID-19 hotline: 888-364-3065. 

  

ABOUT ADIRONDACK HEALTH 
Adirondack Health is the family of facilities and individuals who have provided sophisticated care to the Adirondack region of northern New York 
and beyond for more than 100 years. They include: Adirondack Medical Center in Saranac Lake, Lake Placid Health and Medical Fitness Center, 
Keene Health Center, Saranac Lake Health Center, Tupper Lake Health Center, St. Regis Falls Health Center, Mercy Living Center in Tupper Lake 
and Adirondack Health Dental Care in Lake Placid. The highly trained and compassionate individuals working at these facilities provide a full 
range of medical, surgical and long-term care services. Adirondack Health is the only full-service health system in the Adirondack Park. 

Adirondack Health is not only the leading provider of healthcare for the residents and visitors of the Adirondack region, it is also the largest 
private employer in the Adirondack Park. In addition to the physical and social health of the community, Adirondack Health plays a significant 
role in the economic health of the community. With more than 800 full-time employees, Adirondack Health has a $169 million annual impact on 
the local economy.  As a result of these factors, and more, Adirondack Health is a key community institution and an advocate for improving the 
health and economic well-being of the patients, residents, businesses and visitors it serves.   
 
To learn more about the programs and services of Adirondack Health, visit adirondackhealth.org.  
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